
WHS FOOTBALL BOOSTER 
SECRETARY’S REPORT 
November 3, 2014 

 
Meeting called to order by Tricia Matthews at 7:00 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: distributed and reviewed with no corrections or changes needed.  
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: distributed and reviewed. Beginning Balance of $29323.12. Several 
disbursements made for approved purchases. Ending balance of $32192.62.  
 
COMMITTEE REPORT: We will need help next week cleaning out the concession stand and take down 
banners. Senior banners will be taken down by the School District.  
 
Michelle Stephens has requested that the Football players help participate with the Toys for Tots drive 
that the Ark Church is holding.  Coach Jackson said he would make announcement to players to bring toys 
for the drive and community service hours would be given to those who participate.  
 
Nominating Committee formed.  Michelle Stephens ,Ron Wickes and Deanna Wickes.  The Nominating 
committee will be working on nominations for next year’s officer elections.  If you or someone you may 
know wants to get involved now is the time. Please submit your nominations for next season’s officers: 
President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary. 
 
COACHES REPORT:  This week is Teachers Appreciation week. Football is serving Marble Slab Ice cream 
to the teachers.  
 
Need this WIN on Friday against Huntsville to make it to playoffs.  
 
Once we win on Friday the playoff game will be held on Friday, November 14th at 7:30 at Texas State 
University in San Marcos. We have already flipped for the Home team position.  We will need to prepare 
a Roster for the players for this game.  Itinerary for this week as well as Friday Nov 14 was handed out. 
On 11/14 the players will be released from class during 4th period.  Coach would like to have some food 
for the players before they load the bus. 2 breakfast tacos and water to be handed out.  They will then 
travel to Bastrop for the pregame walkthrough. Afterwards lunch will be served. Then drive to Texas 
State University Stadium for pregame preparation.  Working on Playoff Shirts with plans in place to order 
so that we can have those shirts ready to sell on Monday, November 10.  
 
Next meeting to be Monday, November 10th unless otherwise contacted.  
Monday November 17th meeting will be to plan the banquet being held on December 8.  
 
Meeting adjourned.  

 


